

	
	
	Action

	
	Business arising from minutes
Attention was drawn to the fact that Steering Group minutes had not been  posted on the website since April. Minutes have been prepared but we are awaiting training on updating the new website. It was felt there was some urgency in arranging the training and D.R. will contact Philip to arrange dates as Rachel is on holiday.
Reports from sub-groups

Transport Group

There is a bike ride organised for tomorrow evening 21st June. A circuit which will start and end at Racecourse Rd.. All welcome.
The public meeting on “20s plenty” has been arranged to take place at Wilmslow Quaker Meeting House on the Thursday 28th June at 7.00pm. This has been publicised and Florence has been dealing with emails and she will bring the car stickers for 20s plenty to the meeting for distribution. Arrangements are in place for opening  the Meeting House at 6.30, arranging chairs, greeting the speaker etc..

Food Group 
1)Feed back on the “Setting up a Community Garden” course was excellent. Plans for developing  the Wilmslow Community Orchard to include a Community Garden were explained and illustrated. The group envisaged this as an opportunity primarily to provide adults and young people with skills to allow them to produce their own food.  This has provisional approval from the Council, subject to more detailed plans. The Steering group were happy with the outline plans and preparation done so far and were keen to give it their  support.
The group will provide Chris Frankland with an estimate of the wood required for raised beds etc. and he will provide an estimate of the cost of wood, top soil, mulch for paths etc.. These figures along with the plans can then be used in preparing bids for grants to fund the work. For the project to succeed it not only needs adequate funding but wide ranging support from volunteers.
The TW mailing list could be used to lobby Waitrose to support this project as one of their local charities of the month scheme.

2)Denise will attend the launch of the new Hub for Food4Macc Direct. This will be an opportunity to further explore a Wilmslow collection point for people wishing to take advantage of their local food boxes. To achieve this it would appear to require one volunteer each week  to collect the orders from the hub and deliver them to a collection point in Wilmslow.
3)Garry had had contact with Incredible Edible, Wilmslow. The assessors for Britain in Bloom are meeting with them in Wilmslow on Wednesday 11th July and all are welcome.
Cinema Group

Garry was prevented from attending the meeting and has submitted a report which is attached to these minutes.

Wilmslow Show,  Sunday 8th. July
Space has been booked and Chris Frankland explained his plans for demonstrating the production of a piece of furniture starting with a locally felled tree. Kits for bird boxes will be produced and the opportunity for children to finish plaques of wood to make bread boards. There will also be examples of fine cabinet making using native woods and seating made for public places. A time table will be drawn up so that people will know at what time different events will take place and tickets will be sold for these.

Helpers are needed and a stand will be set up with the TW banner. Sub groups are asked to provide info about their projects  to be displayed.
Date and time of next meeting.

Wednesday 18th July, 7.30 at the Boardroom, Bank Square, Wilmslow

	


Transition Wilmslow Steering Group


Notes from Meeting held on 20th June  2012





Present: Pippa Jones*, Garry Olson,  Anthony Jones,  Denise Renshaw, Pat Baker, John Holton, Chris Frankland		


Apologies: Andrew Backhouse,  Rachel Corrigan	Garry Gresham


*chair							


			


						











